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HTFT Partnership AAT Exam Timetable 2018 

From 1st April 2018, we are making changes to our exam centre timetable.  We will no longer be 
running exams every Thursday and Saturday… 

HTFT will only hold AAT exams every first and third Wednesday and Saturday of the month. 

All Wednesday exams start promptly at 6:30pm and all Saturday exams start promptly at 10:00am.  
Please make sure you arrive 15 minutes before the exam start time. 

Below is our timetable showing the changes, but please book in early to avoid disappointment.  If 
you have a synoptic assessment due, please check way ahead to make sure we are open for the 
synoptic windows (we are governed by AAT as to when these can be taken) as the Advanced and 
Professional levels have very few dates over the year that these can be taken.  If we are not open (or 
full), then you would need to find an alternative venue. 
 

 
 


